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Sixth Form Dress Code
● Sixth Form pupils do not wear school uniform but the dress code expects a

pupil to look smart and tidy at all times during the academic day. We seek to
promote a professional, tailored appearance which is practical and presentable.

● During the academic day (8.15am to 4.00pm, unless supervising prep when it is
expected that the Sixth Form Dress Code should be adhered to) Sixth Form
pupils are required to wear a dress or skirt of reasonable length or trousers.
Tight fitting clothing is not allowed. Please avoid leather trousers and skirts.

● A tailored jacket should be worn in the Chapel for assemblies and services, but
a Sixth Former may remove the jacket during the day.

● Although smart trainers are allowed, UGGs and crocs are not allowed.

● Strappy tops should be avoided and shoulders should be covered at all times
as should their midriff.

● Discreet ear piercings are allowed, but nose piercings are not and other
piercings should be covered.

● Hair should be brushed and neat.

● Sixth Form girls may wear discreet make-up and hair should be neat and a
natural colour but need not be tied back, except when health and safety
requires.

● Sports kit should be worn only during sports activities.

● Girls may dress down on Fridays before Exeat and Half Term Fridays except
if they have a School commitment.

● Valuables are the responsibility of the individual pupils who own them and
the school cannot take responsibility for such items; nor can it insure them.

● When on school trips, pupils are not required to wear their formal wear and
can wear home clothes that are comfortable and appropriate.



Formal occasions

A smart tailored black suit, a jacket and skirt/trousers of the samematching fabric
with a white collared shirt. Examples of formal occasions include:

● The last day of each term

● The Carol Concert

● Prize Giving

● Acting as an Open Morning Tour Guide

● End of Term Awards

The School appreciates the parental support in maintaining these standards.



Sportswear
Uniform is available from our uniform supplier:

Stevensons
127 High Street Eton
Windsor SL4 6AR.

Telephone: 01727 815700.

The Eton branch of Stevensons is currently closed for repairs and there will be no
appointments in the store this summer. There will be a sizing event at our Freshers’
BBQ on 14 June where parents can try sizes for their daughters.

To shop online, please visit: www.stevensons.co.uk and set up an account.

Stevensons offer a name taping service should you wish to use this and can also
deliver uniform directly to St George’s marked for your daughter’s attention.

Items marked with an asterisk (*) in the table overleaf must be purchased from
Stevenson’s.






